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10
th
 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Over the course of June and July, our children will have the opportunity to take part in a series of transition 

mornings and full days at Rye College. The aim of this is to ensure that the children begin the next stage of 

their education feeling as prepared and comfortable as possible.  

Please see the dates below for more information: 

  

We hope that the children will enjoy their transition experience; it will be a great way to end their final 

term in Year 5/6.   

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Brunton, Miss Turton and Mr Thomas 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday 13th, Wednesday 15th, Friday 17th, Monday 20th and Wednesday 22nd June:  
9.15-10.15 am at Rye College. Children to be registered at Rye Primary as normal. Year 6 children only. 
 
Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th July: 
An Olympic-themed transition week. Children will go straight to Rye College at the start of the day and will be 
collected from here, too. Year 6 children only. This is arranged around our Year 6 Mallydams groups too- more 
details to follow.  
 
Monday 11th and Monday 18th July:  
Additional transition days for Year 5 and Year 6. This will not interfere with those partaking in Bikeability. 
Children to be registered at and collected from Rye Primary as normal. 
 


